

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

6 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Manor Green School is taking part in the Annual Swimarathon on Sunday 9 January 2022 for the Lions Club of Maidenhead. This will take place at the Braywick Leisure Centre.

I would like your child to take part in this event and swim to help raise money for charities and our school. If you agree please could you arrive for 10.30am, we will meet outside Reception at the Braywick Leisure Centre. You are able to spectate but this may change due to COVID-19 but you will be informed. If you are unable to spectate please collect your child at 12:15 from reception.

Kind regards

Jade O'Neill PE Lead

Please return to Jade O'Neill, PE Lead, Manor Green School by Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> December

SWIMATHON - Sunday 9 January 2022

Child's Name:....

Class.....

(Please circle below as appropriate)

My child can/cannot take part in the Swimarathon

Signed ..... ( Parent/Carer)













Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire

SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.man or green school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL









